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April 8, 2025 
 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors  
Main Library Government Information Center 
City and County of San Francisco  
 
 
SUBJECT: Notice of next designated public meeting of the ATC Board of Directors 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
The ATC Board of Directors will hold a public meeting on May 15, 2025 from 8am to 9am 
Pacific Time via videoconferencing. 
 
Please email atc-sf@atcouncil.org before May 1, 2025 to request an opportunity to address 
the Board during the time designated for public comment. 
 
Thank you for your attention.  
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To whom it may concern,
Please find the attached announcement of our nonprofit organization’s upcoming designated
public meeting scheduled for May 15, 2025. I would appreciate a confirmation of receipt.
 
Ayse
 
 
Ayse Hortacsu | Director of Projects
 
APPLIED TECHNOLOGY COUNCIL
201 Redwood Shores Parkway, Suite 240
Redwood City, California 94065
DIRECT   650.649.5788
ATCouncil.org
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